
Welcome

Dear All,

We have had another packed fortnight with Wonder class enjoying 

a reptiles visit, a Year 5/6 Football tournament, Parents Evenings, a 

second hand uniform sale, Y6 Community Awards outing and 

supporting Children in Need! We will let you know the total amount 

raised in our next Newsletter.

We have our Christmas Fayre on Friday 1st December and still 

need people to help volunteer so please contact the School Office if 

you can help in any way! 

If your child is in Franklin class and can help to run a class stall or 

your child is in the school Choir and can sing at the fayre, please 

can you also let the office know by Monday 20th November ☺

There are still some spare books of raffle tickets in the office if you 

would like some more. Please remember to return your stubs with 

any monies and any unused tickets to the office.

Donations of clean, good condition soft toys, filled jazzy jars and 

sweets/chocolates for our tombola can be bought to the office from 

Monday 20th November. Many thanks in advance for your support, it 

is greatly appreciated! ☺

If you wish for your child to have a Christmas lunch from Chartwells 

on Thursday 14th December, please ensure you have ordered this 

via ParentPay by Thursday 30th November.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Emily (Wonder)
Olivia P (Marley)

Kiva (Franklin)
Pollie (Franklin)

Amelie (Marley) Jack (Beatles)
Tommy (Beatles)

Florence (Wonder)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 98%

Wonder Class: 98%

Marley Class: 97%

Franklin Class: 96%

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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FoTS News

Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements! 
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one another, how
we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is important we remember
them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we make our values child friendly.

Erin enjoyed representing her Cubs group at St Peter’s Church on Sunday, laying a poppy 

and helping her fellow Cubs with the group flag. 

If you would like to share something your child has achieved outside school, please email the School Office.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Wonder Class Reptylers Visit
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Year 5/6 Football Tournament
Some of our pupils braved the rain and took part in an inter-schools football tournament at Steyning

Grammar School’s where they came 3rd. Well done Team Thakeham!!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Year 6 Community Awards Visit – report by Daniel

A few year sixes went to make cookies; and meet the Storrington and Sullington Volunteers.

The people who went were: Dainel, Rudee, Austin, Marcus and Jessica. They handed out the 

cookies to all the people that were there at Storrington Leisure Center. They made up to 80

cookies for the people, the warden and the members. They were chatting to the people to 

keep them company and see if they were alright. They were all really nice to the year sixes 

that had gone and this gave the year sixes two of six community awards.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Children in Need 2023!!
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Dates for Your Diary

• 17th-24th November – online shop re-opens for any further orders of your child’s Christmas design

• 1st December: School Christmas Fayre (3:30-5:00pm in the Hall)

• 8th December: Steyning Grammar School Jail Break visit for NSPCC (info email will be sent nearer the

time)

• 11th December: Beatles class Nativity – (9:30am - more info to follow)

• 12th December: Whole School Nativity – 2:00pm (more info to follow)

• 14th December: Whole School Nativity - (9:30am – more info to follow), Christmas Jumper Day and

Christmas Lunch

• 15th December: Last day of term

• 18th December-1st January – Christmas holidays

• 2nd January: Inset Day

• 3rd January: Return to school

Inset Days 2023/2024

Tuesday 2nd January 2024

Monday 22nd July 2024

Tuesday 23rd July 2024
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Fireworks Kids Club is a a local children's club which meets in Chanctonbury Sports Centre every week in 

term time on a Friday from 6:00 pm till 7:15 pm.

This free club is open to all and is run by Life Community Church Storrington.

Our Fireworks Kids Club aims to create an environment outside of school where the kids can have fun, 

be safe, learn, and meet their friends. We will be playing loads of games with a different theme each week.

This club is aimed at children in School Year 3 (7 years old) to Year 5 (10 Years old).

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact Nick@lccstor.org.
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Sir Ernest Henry Shackleton (1874 – 1922) was an explorer who led three British 

expeditions to the Antarctic. 

After the race to the South Pole ended in December 1911, with Roald Amundsen's 

conquest, Shackleton turned his attention to the crossing of Antarctica from sea to 

sea, via the pole. Disaster struck this expedition when its ship, Endurance, became 

trapped in pack ice and was slowly crushed before the shore parties could be landed. 

The crew escaped by camping on the sea ice until it disintegrated, then by launching 

the lifeboats to reach Elephant Island and ultimately South Georgia Island, a stormy 

ocean voyage of 720 nautical miles (1,330 km; 830 mi). The wreck of Endurance was 

discovered just over a century later. 

Michael Smith is an author and journalist who specialises in the history of Polar 

exploration. He has written books on Polar history and lectured extensively. 

Michael’s latest book is Shackleton – By Endurance We Conquer (2014).

Venue: Old School, School Lane, Storrington RH20 4LL.

Members £6. Non Members £8. All welcome



This talk covers the women pilots in the WW2 "Air Transport Auxiliary", ATA, who played a vital 

part in providing the aeroplanes that were need for the RAF to win the air battles over Europe and 

free up RAF pilots for operational duties.

There will be a special reference to two who came from the Speaker’s home town, Whanganui, in 

NZ. One was sadly killed in 1944 in a Spitfire crash, the other survived the war became a flying 

instructor at the Whanganui Aero Club.

William Lonergan was born in Whanganui, New Zealand, and learnt to fly in the RNZAF. He then 

went into civil flying as a flying instructor and commercial pilot. He came to the UK in 1959 and 

joined the RAF and flew as a fighter pilot, flying instructor and engineering test pilot. He left the 

RAF in 1976 and went into management and computer consultancy. 

He "retired" 6 years ago and fly ex RAF training aeroplanes as a member of the Skyhawks 

formation display team.

Venue: Old School, School Lane, Storrington RH20 4LL.

Members £6. Non Members £8. All welcome


